
GAWLER PLACE 
UPGRADE

1300 766 046 | feedback@gawlerplaceupgrade.com.au | yourfutureadelaide.com.au

Keeping the Gawler Place  
Community Informed

A dedicated Stakeholder and Community Engagement 
Team has been established with the sole purpose of 
keeping Gawler Place community (businesses, traders, 
tenants and owners) informed, hearing and responding 
to feedback, issues and ideas, and working with 
the construction team to see how feedback can be 
addressed where possible.

We will keep the Gawler Place Community 
informed by:

›› Providing regular, timely and advance notice of all 
new stages of construction, including location, type 
of works, duration and changes to access

›› Providing a regular newsletter outlining the progress 
of the project.

We can be contacted at:

›› Our dedicated 24 hour phone number: 
1300 766 046.

›› Our dedicated email address: 
feedback@gawlerplaceupgrade.com.au 

We will respond by:

›› Replying to calls and emails as soon as possible
›› Considering your feedback where we can and 

working with you throughout the project. 

Keeping Gawler Place 
open for Business

The Gawler Place Upgrade Team are working to 
communicate that Gawler Place is ‘open for business’ 
throughout the construction by:
›› Establishing signage on the street
›› Maintaining some visibility through  

construction fencing
›› Staging construction so that access is maintained 

to businesses
›› Promoting the upgrade broadly so that people are 

aware that Gawler Place remains open for business
›› Providing Gawler Place businesses with information 

you can share with your customers (eg emails, FAQs, 
flyers, social media posts, information to send out to 
customer/client databases)

›› Providing Gawler Place businesses with free 
marketing advice through the City of Adelaide 
Enterprise Adelaide Program

›› Wayfinding signage.

Supporting the Gawler Place 
Community and Businesses


